
 
Saugeen Education Department 
6 Cameron Drive 
Southampton, ON  N0H 2L0 
Phone: (519) 797-2781 x 1120       Email: education@saugeen.org 
 

 

SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENT 

November 7, 2022 

 

Aanii all SFN community members, 

CUPE has ended their withdrawal of services, so all schools will be open, and 

buses will be running. 

G.C. Huston bus routes #5 (French Bay) and #8 (Village) will be running as 

separate buses. 

French Bay student pick-up times will be about 50 minutes earlier – example if 

your student was being picked up at 9:09am – they will now be picked up 8:19am 

In the afternoon, students will be dropped off home about 33 minutes earlier – 

for those with young students in grades JK, SK or grade 1 please plan to meet your 

students earlier. 

If you have questions about your pick-up or drop-off time, please contact Janice 

Mason phone: 519-797-2781 x 1120 or email: janice.mason@saugeen.org 

 

All the best, 

 

Saugeen Education Department 
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